
New  Bedford  Superintendent
Online Survey Now Available
The  New  Bedford  Superintendent
Search Committee announced today
the  availability  of  an  online
survey through which the  public
can  weigh  in  on  the  selection
criteria  for  the  new
superintendent  of  New  Bedford
Public Schools as well as share
opinions and ideas regarding the
future of the school district.  The online survey allows each
community member an opportunity to convey his or her opinions
and ideas to the New Bedford School Committee.

Mayor  Jon  Mitchell  explained  that  the  Committee  and  the
district will benefit from the public input and perspective. 
“I encourage New Bedford residents to participate in this
online survey as it is an opportunity for the School Committee
to learn the characteristics and qualities the public would
like to see in the next Superintendent of New Bedford Public
Schools as well as the district’s strengths and shortcomings,”
he said.

The  online  survey  is  available  at  the  New  Bedford  Public
Schools  homepage:  www.newbedford.k12.ma.us  or
at  https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/NEWBEDSUR.
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